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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
English: We read the poem ‘What is Green?’ and enjoyed finding our favourite part 
and discussing why we liked it with our partner. We then wrote our own ‘What is 
Green?’ poems and tried hard to create imagery based on the natural world. 
Maths: We started the week by looking at Fact Families. This is something that the 
children would have learnt in Year 1. It is a tricky concept and still needs some 
practise! We have attached the link to a game for your child to play to reinforce 
this idea. We are focusing on numbers to 20. Number Fact Families - Topmarks 
We have also used our knowledge of our 10 bonds to complete a puzzle on 100 
bonds. 
Science: This week we concluded our work on habitats and food chains.  
Art: We have continued to work in the style of Ian Murphy and have used three 
similar colours from the colour wheel to create depth to our pictures. We have also 
used a viewfinder to help us frame and focus on a specific object. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. Please encourage your child to read every day over half term and to practise 
their number skills on NumBots. 
2. Forest School Group B – You should have received an email yesterday regarding 
your child doing Forest School next term. Groups A’s photos are on the Forest 
School page for your child to see activities children have done this half term. 
3. We would be very grateful for any donations of the following items (in good 
condition!) for us to use to make Christmas decorations for the Hingham tree: 

• pine cones 
• rosehips 

• ribbons 

• empty cotton reels 

• spare buttons and beads 
• floristry wire 

Please feel free to hand the items to a Kingfisher adult or send them into class with 
your child. We will be making the decorations on Wednesday 6th November.  
Thank you for your help. 
 
What a busy half term we have had! Have a very well-earned rest everyone.  
We will see you on Monday 4th November. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/number-facts/number-fact-families
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/


 


